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Serving Our Residents Since 19 76 

November 9, 2021 

Town Council 
Town of Palm Beach 
Post Office Box 2029 
Palm Beach, FL 33480 

Dear Mayor Moore, Council President Zeidman, and Town Council Members. 

The Board of the Directors of the Citizens' Association of Palm Beach has passed a resolution 
requesting that multi-family buildings should be granted exemption from a proposed Town 
ordinance that would prohibit Saturday inside work during season in the Town of Palm Beach 

Multi-family buildings (Co-op and Condo units) have their respective articles of incorporation, 
by-laws and rules which provides regulatory and enforcement mechanisms to operate 
effectively in their own, unique environments. This will also allow the necessary flexibility 
required in multi-family buildings. 

Though the Citizens' Association represents most of the multi-family buildings south of 
Sloan's Curve, we respectfully suggest that the exemption should apply to all multi-family 
buildings in the town of Palm Beach. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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Donald Singer 
Co-Chairman 
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